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12 May 2000 
 
 
Mr R Pullella 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
Level 6 
Governor Stirling Tower 
197 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
 
Dear Rob 
 
RE: ADDITIONAL DBNGP SUBMISSIONS 
 
I refer to Dr Michael’s notice of April advising of the release of four additional submissions in 
relation to Epic Energy’s proposed access arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas 
Pipeline.  Following consideration by the Chamber’s Energy Group, I advise that the Chamber has 
noted the additional information but does not believe it requires altering its original submission. 
 
This letter has also been e-mailed separately to robert_pullella@offgar.wa.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Charles Crouch 
Executive Officer, Economics 
 
 
 
 


